

Town of Colchester, Connecticut

127 Norwich Avenue, Colchester, Connecticut 06415

Board of Finance Budget Workshop Meeting Notes Thursday, March 2, 2017 Colchester Town Hall @ 7pm

BITMAK

MEMBERS PRESENT: Chairman Rob Tarlov, Thomas Kane, Andreas Bisbikos, Andrea Migliaccio, Roberta Lepore and Stefani Lowe

OTHER BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT: First Selectman Shilosky, BOS members S. Soby and D. Mizla, BOE Chairman R. Goldstein, BOE members R. Besaw, B. Bernier, M. Voiland, D. Kennedy

OTHERS PRESENT: CFO M. Cosgrove, Superintendent Mathieu, C Hughes, K McNamara, M. Peel, C Bennett, E Burton, J O'Meara, Town and School Administrators and members of the public.

The Board of Finance discussed the BOE Budget asking questions on Innovation Nation, textbooks, grants, WJJMS enrollment, Norwich tuition, AP testing.

Periods of Public Discussion and another BOF Discussion followed. The Board decided to cancel Monday, March 6 Public Hearing and Budget Workshop. Future discussion on budget process and referendum options to be discussed on March 15.

Respectfully submitted,

Robert Tarlov